
 

  

  
 
 

 
 
 

       Tuesday 9 January 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/carers 
 

 
Yr 6 Residential –Letton 

On-line meeting - Wednesday 17 January 7pm 
 

 
We would like to invite you to an on-line zoom meeting on Wednesday 17 January at 
7pm to share with you our plans for the Yr6 residential which will take place later this 
year. This meeting is for parents only.  Information detailing the residential will be 
shared with the children during the school day. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is share with you the details of the trip, what the children 
will be participating in and the cost.  The meeting will give you the opportunity to ask 
questions and share any concerns that you may have. 
 
Please can you email admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk  to say that you can attend the 
meeting. 
 
Zoom details are below: 
Katharine Ellwood is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: Letton meeting 
Time: Jan 17, 2024 07:00 PM London 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82816442847?pwd=VWhheGdteENzUUNORzV2Q3BCb
EcxUT09 
 
Meeting ID: 828 1644 2847 
Passcode: 702303 
 
Please can you ensure that your sign in name is your name as if I do not recognise it, 
you will not be let in! Thanks for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
 
 


